
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Guardian: 
 
During the course of the year, weather permitting, we will be taking the children on 
various walking trips throughout the Holy Family University campus. 
 
Please sign and return the permission slip below to school as soon as possible. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
      Mary Becker 
      Director 
 

 
 
I hereby give permission for my child_________________________________, to  
 
take walking trips throughout the school year. 
 
 
   Parent/Guardian Signature:__________________________ 
 


